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Abraham Lincoln by Ingri & Edgar Parin d'Aulaire - 1940 Caldecott Medal Winner 75th Anniversary
Edition - Paperback Not since 1957 have d'Aulaire fans been able to enjoy the beauty of the stone
lithographic work that earned these beloved author-artists the prestigious Caldecott Medal in 1940. Now, in
honor of the 75th Anniversary of their Caldecott Medal award, and marking a century and a half of
emancipation, readers young and old will delight in this biography of America's most beloved President.
Beautiful Feet Books worked with Timothy Young, curator of Beinecke Rare Books and Manuscript
Collection at Yale University Library, to restore the original art through brand new reproductions of the 1939
lithographic proofs. Abraham Lincoln continues to stand as America's most beloved President. Of our
nation's historical icons, Lincoln is the quintessential embodiment of American possibility in his mythic-like
rise from rail-splitter to Chief Executive and Emancipator of the oppressed. The admiration felt by
Americans for Lincoln's humble integrity, his noble statesmanship, and his keen sense of justice, is
beautifully captured in the d'Aulaires' art and prose. From Publishers Weekly, 2015: Beautiful Feet Books
has made minor modifications to the original art and text to reflect contemporary views about race politics
and to reflect historical accuracy, citing two instances in the book, including one of a Native American
cowering behind Lincoln, which they fixed to have him standing erect. Another is when Lincoln is walking
down the streets, with freed slaves bowing down to him. The original text didn t mention that he didn t want
them bowing down to him, said Berg. The original didn t say that he actually shook hands with them. So we
altered his face and made him shake hands with the former slaves and added in what he actually said in the
historical record,which was, Do not kneel to me. In the introduction to the 75th-anniversary edition, curator
Young calls Abraham Lincoln a prime example of what was produced during what many people call the
golden age of the American picture book. Young highlights the amount of detailed work that went into the
making of the book and wants readers to remember that even the most simple books for children are never
simply made.
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From reader reviews:

Troy Munoz:

Can you one of the book lovers? If yes, do you ever feeling doubt while you are in the book store? Aim to
pick one book that you never know the inside because don't evaluate book by its cover may doesn't work at
this point is difficult job because you are frightened that the inside maybe not because fantastic as in the
outside search likes. Maybe you answer could be Abraham Lincoln why because the excellent cover that
make you consider regarding the content will not disappoint anyone. The inside or content will be fantastic
as the outside or cover. Your reading 6th sense will directly show you to pick up this book.

Adela Valenti:

The book untitled Abraham Lincoln contain a lot of information on the item. The writer explains your ex
idea with easy means. The language is very clear and understandable all the people, so do not worry, you can
easy to read the item. The book was compiled by famous author. The author will take you in the new period
of time of literary works. You can easily read this book because you can read more your smart phone, or
program, so you can read the book inside anywhere and anytime. If you want to buy the e-book, you can
wide open their official web-site and order it. Have a nice examine.

Rose Davies:

In this age globalization it is important to someone to find information. The information will make you to
definitely understand the condition of the world. The health of the world makes the information better to
share. You can find a lot of sources to get information example: internet, paper, book, and soon. You can
view that now, a lot of publisher which print many kinds of book. The particular book that recommended for
your requirements is Abraham Lincoln this guide consist a lot of the information from the condition of this
world now. This specific book was represented how does the world has grown up. The dialect styles that
writer require to explain it is easy to understand. Often the writer made some analysis when he makes this
book. Honestly, that is why this book suitable all of you.

Lee Wing:

This Abraham Lincoln is completely new way for you who has interest to look for some information as it
relief your hunger of information. Getting deeper you into it getting knowledge more you know otherwise
you who still having tiny amount of digest in reading this Abraham Lincoln can be the light food for you
personally because the information inside this book is easy to get by anyone. These books develop itself in
the form that is certainly reachable by anyone, yes I mean in the e-book contact form. People who think that
in e-book form make them feel drowsy even dizzy this e-book is the answer. So there is absolutely no in
reading a reserve especially this one. You can find actually looking for. It should be here for anyone. So ,
don't miss that! Just read this e-book type for your better life and also knowledge.
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